
What frustrates me being deaf especially in the public area is as follows- 
[a] Not being able to hear professional people e.g doctors,dentists & their receptionists 
[b] Public meeting places that have no facilities for the hearing impaired 
[c] Cash registers on counters that can only be read by staff 
[d] International deaf symbol shown without any details 
Thank you so much for raising this inquiry in the Senate 
John Wakeling 
 


